Central Mississippi Light Fiyers

April 2006 Club Meeting
Meeting Minutes
April 8, 2006

All officers except Dee Gilliland present. Dee was attending Sun-n-fun.
David Smith calls meeting to order.
No visitors.
Minutes from the March read and accepted.
Tommy Jackson presented the safety briefing:
o Discussed the Pilot Operating Handbook
o Discussed his meeting with FAA wherein they emphasized upcoming
inspections. They have a new inspector: Larry Wells.
o Picked up more FAA materials and has them available for the club.
o Discussed FAA videos and that we can swap them out for others.
o Discussed formation flight, closure speeds, and blind spots.
o Discussed glide ratios and making the runway with an engine out.
o Discussed the recent C5A crash and the pilot not stalling, but flying the plane to
the ground.
o Discussed the web site airnav.com
o Col. Buck interjected about the recent ¥38 incident at Jackson.
David Smith read Dee’s financial statement. The club’s account balance was $7304 after
the gravel payment. :
Coly said that he was waiting on the right time to start the drainage project. It will be
short notice, depending on weather and equipment.
Lawrence (the Colonel) will cook for the drainage improvement work day.
David Smith emphasized that the father's day fly-in was coming up soon.
Mark Occhipinti discussed the nominating committee for the 2007 officers’ selection.
David Smith asked if there was any new business.
o None brought forward.
May meeting cooks- Tony Clark and David Smith
Meeting Adjourned.
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